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As a regular National Park user | am deeply worried about the changes being proposed. The
name change alone to “Regional Parks” does not reflect the intent with which they were
created.

The changes completely alter the purpose of the ACT to a commercial and social nature. The
primary interest is to conserve nature and protect biodiversity and ensuring the survival of
many endangered species.

| would propose that the amendments to the Object of the Act be removed.

The changes also reduce the amount of consultation and involvement by the community.

Regards

Mena Stoke

Sheldon QLD 4157
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